



**Date** 15.05.14, via conference call

**Present:** Freija Glansdorp (FG), Rona Frame (RF), Christine Driver (CD), Kristina Christof (KC), Jane Stone (JS), Jemimah Adams (JA)

### **Agenda**

Breeding assessment and Gæðingakeppni  
Studbook and DEFRA matters  
AOB

#### **Breeding assessment and Gæðingakeppni**

- Team discussed methods of advertising Breeding assessment and Gæðingakeppni. It was agreed to wait until after the BCs and festival to actually advertise but flyers/forms could be made to hand out at the BCs. KC
- Vaccination rules were discussed and as FIZO do not stipulate vaccination rules they are dependent on the venues' wishes. JA to confirm. JA
- Sleipnir articles are to be written for the next edition, KC and FG to write an article re Gæðingakeppni and judges. FG/KC
- Team discussed the forms that KC emailed to all, more information is required re e.g. meals plus a few other small alterations. JA to check options for meals with venue. KC  
JA
- Team discussed classes to offer and agreed on A-flokkur, B-flokkur, 3/4, 4/5, beer tolt and all gaited races. KC to look into rules regarding the number of classes one is allowed to enter. KC

#### **Studbook matters**

- FG reported that the trustees have agreed to the changes in the rules and they can be put on the website (FG) FG

#### **AOB**

- None

**Date of next meeting: Wed 4<sup>th</sup> June 8.30pm via powwownow**

JA, 18 May 2014